
Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Thomas Kellahin [tkellahin@comcast.net] 
Wednesday, February 18, 2009 8:03 AM 
Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Alexander, Alan E 
RE: Case 14248 ConocoPhillips Company proposed Compulsory Pooling of Petrohawk 

Hi Will—I just heard from Alan Alexander that ConocoPhillips has just received the agreements from Petrohawk. Thus, 
there is no need for an order-Please dismiss this case. Thanks, Tom 

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD [mailto:William.VJones@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2009 2:07 PM 
To: Thomas Kellahin 
Cc: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Subject: Case 14248 ConocoPhillips Company proposed Compulsory Pooling of Petrohawk 

Hello Tom: 
This case was heard 12/4/08 and I am preparing to write it up, but since Petrohawk was the only party being Pooled - thought I would 
ask you if they have reached any agreement that would negate the need for an order. 

In summary, it is a proposal to pool the S/2 of Section 2 T30N R8W for Mesaverde and the W/2 of Section 2 in which Petrohawk has 
an interest for the Dakota. The proposed well would be the second Mvrd and the second Dkta completion in their respective spacing 
and proration units. 

Hope all is well, 

Regards, 

William V. Jones PE 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-3448 
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